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Halloween's coming up and you know what that means! 

Yup, it's time for pumpkin carving! If you want to make 

the spoopiest pumpkin or even a trumpkin, come to the 

Smith Hall pumpkin carving contest! Join the flock 

leaders in the lobby this Thursday (October 27th) from 

7:30-9:00 pm to show off your skills or just have some fun 

carving boo-tiful pumpkins! 
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Upcoming Events 

 

Thursday October 27, 7-9 pm   Smith Great Room 

Pumpkin Carving 

Attendance Tracker Punch: Yes 

Join your fellow Honors RAP students for the annual pumpkin carving contest. We'll 

have pumpkins, carving tools, and tarps on the floor so you can make a beautiful 

mess. Carve a masterpiece! Win a prize for best carved pumpkin! 
 

Wednesday November 2, 6 pm   Hellems 241 

Movie Night 

Attendance Tracker Punch: No 

Join Dr. Gerland to watch Ryan Gosling, Steve Carell, and all your favorite actors in 

The Big Short, followed by a riveting discussion! 
 

Monday October 31, 6:15 pm  Smith Lobby and Kitchen 

Halloween Fun Fest! 

Attendance Tracker Punch: Yes 

Be a kid again! Go trick-or-treating (the lazy college student way-flock leaders will 

bring you candy), eat Halloween treats, show off your costume and enjoy the 

classic Halloween movie Hocus Pocus. Halloween activities will begin at 6:15 pm! 
 

 

 

 



We will be interrupting your regular flock programming this week for a spook-tastic 

night of pumpkin carving. After Halloween we will return to our usually scheduled 

flock events! 
 

Be sure to bring your punch cards to flock events! Remember that you can get one 

punch (from one event) per week for attending flock activities though you can attend 

more than one event. It is your responsibility, NOT the flock leader's responsibility, to 

get your card punched WITHIN the week of the activity! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Avery, Your Hair's On Fire 

 

By Chelsea Magyar 

If a member of Avery Phillip's improvisation troupe, Left Right Tim, told her that 
her hair was on fire, she would probably say, "Yes it is, and I'm toasting a 
marshmallow in it." 
  This exemplifies the improv rule yes, and. "So any time a partner gives you a 
suggestion," said Phillips, "you never shut them down... you always agree." Even if 
the person suggests that your hair is burning. 

    Phillips, a freshman and Smith Hall resident, started improv in high school 
when a friend recommended it to her. She stuck with it ever since. "I like how the 
entire goal is just to have fun and make people laugh. That's just a good use of 
my time." 
    Phillips joined Left Right Tim, one of CU's improv troupes, at the beginning of 
the semester. "The people in it are really great," said Phillips. "It's a great close-
knit group of people... we just play. It's great." 

    Phillips will make her debut with the troupe in one of its weekly performances 
on Friday, October 28. It will take place in Hale 270 from 8:00-9:00 pm. 
Admission costs $3. 

 

   

 


